Communications Report - Feb. 18, 2016

We are busy preparing the new community directory. Roseanne Gross and I
spent almost 4 hours just proofreading the first round of list of residents. Milli
Macy will be joining us to proofread the first draft of the directory itself. It has
taken at least 50 hours gathering, collating, and typing the information for the
directory. We have 84 who have responded and it looks like we may have a
few more. Hopefully it will be completed within a month. Cost will be a little
higher this time, about $3.50 each.
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It has been a busy month as residents are returning for the season. Often
SaratogaNews has become the place residents go to when they have a
question or need information. It’s been my pleasure to direct those inquiries
to the proper person because I believe it’s important to assist our residents as
quickly as possible.
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Thank you.



